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Upcoming Meetings
& Events

• Friday, June 12
7:30 pm
General Meeting
Other Hobbies Night

• Wednesday, June 17
7:30 pm
Board Meeting
Rm. 7

• Friday, July 10
7:00 pm
General Meeting
Hot Dog Night!!
Speaker: Greg J.

Cupertino Coin Club meets at 
St Joseph of Cupertino Catholic 
Church in the Community 
Center. The church is located 
at 10110 North DeAnza Blvd. 
in Cupertino. Meetings feature 
an auction, show & tell, speaker 
or presentation, and a drawing. 
Refreshments are served. 

Youth are welcome!!

 

Thank you Michael!
     A big thank you goes to Mr. Michael S. Turrini for his talk at 
the May meeting. Michael spoke on Dirty Facts, Clean Legacies, 
and He Did That: The Presidents. Attendees enjoyed Michael’s 
talk. He has spoken numerous times to CCC on many interesting 
topics. Thanks again Michael!

June Meeting
     Our June meeting will feature Other Hobbies Night. This is 
your chance to bring in a hobby of yours that is non-numismatic 
and share it with the rest of your club members. Whether you 
also enjoy hiking, geocaching, collecting LEGO Star Wars mini-
figures, or taking naps, come talk about it and who knows- maybe 
you’ll find someone else who loves that hobby also!
     Upcoming meetings- July will be a hot dog night and the 
meeting will start at 7 pm. August will feature the Beauty and the 
Beast contest. I found a nickel in change the other day that may 
be a good contender for the Beast.

Show and Tell

     Show and Tell is a popular part of our club meeting. Many 
members have items they share and talk about with the rest of the 
group. If you are sharing, please remember these guidelines:
a) Only bring one item. You may have a few items that you would 
like to share on a particular evening but please narrow it down to  
one special item.
b) Talk time should be about two to three minutes. We often 
have many people who would like to talk, so please be brief when 
describing your item so everyone can have a turn. If there is 
something that you would like to talk longer about, that may be a 
good subject for one of the monthly presentations.

Save the Date!
     The date for our 2015 banquet has been set. Our banquet will 
be on Sunday, October 25 at the Blue Pheasant. Social hour will 
be at five with dinner at six. More information and the reservation 



Prices from
June 7, 2015

Gold: $1168.40/troy ounce
Silver: $16.13/troy ounce
Platinum: $1099.00/troy ounce
Palladium: $752.00/troy ounce
Copper: $2.6946/pound
Australian dollar=US$0.7622
Canadian dollar=US$0.8023
British pound=US$1.5259
Euro=US$1.1103
Swiss franc=US$1.0621
100 Japanese yen=US$0.80
10 Mexican pesos=US$0.636

Upcoming Mint 
Releases!

• June 16- 2015 United States 
Mint Annual Uncirculated Dollar 
Coin Set
• June 18- Presidential $1 Coin 
Rolls, Bags, and Boxes- John F. 
Kennedy
• June 25- 2015 First Spouse 
Series One-Half Ounce Gold 
Proof Coin- Jacqueline Kennedy
• June 25- 2015 First Spouse 
Series One-Half Ounce Gold 
Uncirculated Coin- Jacqueline 
Kennedy
• June 29- 2015 America the 
Beautiful Quarters® Rolls and 
Bags- Blue Ridge Parkway (NC)
• June 30- 2015 Coin & 
Chronicles Set- Harry S. Truman

Dates are subject to change

form will appear in future newsletters, but for now, mark your 
calendars.

Dues were due April 1!
     Dues are now due for 2015! Our fiscal year has passed so dues 
are now past due if you haven’t paid yet. Remember our dues help 
pay for fun events like Hot Dog Nights and the Annual Banquet 
so it’s important to stay current. Dues are only $5 for adults and $1 
for youth. To pay your dues, please see Membership Chair Al Lo.

Happy Birthday!
     Happy birthday cheers go to our June birthday members. Happy 
Birthday, Emily B., Steve Kooij, Chuck C., Emily W., Richard J., 
Joseph K., Gary, and Al Lo!!!!

Congratulations Fred and Martha!
      Congratulations go to Fred and Martha D. for winning the Bay 
Area Numismatics Recognition Award for contributions to Bay 
Area numismatics. Fred and Martha received their award from 
Scott Griffin at the Santa Clara Show in April. Congrats!
The pictures below are Fred and Martha with their award and the 
award itself.
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Recaps of the May 8 General Meeting and May 20 Board Meeting were not available at press time.

UPCOMING COIN SHOWS!
JUNE

• Stanislaus County Coin 
Club’s Modesto Coin & 
Collectibles Expo
Saturday, June 20  10-5
Sunday, June 21  10-4
Modesto Centre Plaza
1000 L St., Modesto
Door prizes every hour!
Raffle for gold & silver coins!

• East Bay Concord Coin Show
Friday, June 26  10-6
Saturday, June 27  10-5
The Clarion Hotel
1050 Burnett Ave., Concord
$3; $1 off with flier at 
norcalcoinshows.com

JULY

• Fremont Coin Club’s 43rd 
Annual Coin Show
Saturday, July 25  10-5
Sunday, July 26  10-4
Elk’s Lodge
38991 Farwell Dr., Fremont
Gold drawing!

AUGUST

• Fairfield Coin Club’s 26th 
Annual Coin Show
Sunday, August 9 9-4
Fairfield Community Center
1000 East Kentucky off 
Pennsylvania
Willow Room
$2; $1 with flyer or card

• Santa Clara Coin, Stamp, and 
Collectibles Show
Friday, August 28  10-6
Saturday, August 29  10-6
Sunday, August 30 10-4
Santa Clara County Fairgrounds
344 Tully Rd., San Jose
Gateway Hall
$6- good for all three days
Beginning Coin Collector’s 
Workshop Friday & Saturday 
10:30 am
Boy Scout Merit Badge 
Workshop Saturday at 1 pm

New Club E-Mail
     Cupertino Coin Club now has its own official e-mail! If you have questions about an upcoming 
meeting, program or show, you can direct them to CupertinoCoinClub@gmail.com for answers from 
President Greg J. This e-mail will also be added to our website and our new business cards so non-
members can get any additional information they may want. (Please still direct any newsletter questions 
and compliments to CupertinoCoinClubNewsletter@gmail.com)

Newsletter Notes
     • The newsletter is published monthly before our general meeting. If you no longer wish to receive the 
newsletter, please send an e-mail to CupertinoCoinClubNewsletter@gmail.com or send a letter to the address in 
the masthead. If you receive a paper newsletter and want to switch to an e-mailed pdf format, let me know also.
     • If your mailing address or e-mail has changed, please let me know as well as Membership Chair Al Lo.
     • If your birthday is not listed during your birthday month, that means I don’t have it! Let me know when it is 
so I can add you to the birthday list.
     • Last names are not printed for identity security reasons. Your first name and last initial will be used. If you 
want your last name used, let me know. 


